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25th March 2020 

 

 

To all our customers 

 

Minipack Quickshrink Ltd as an essential provider for the primary industries and (FMCG) Fast Moving 
Consumer Goods, we will remain open. 

Our showrooms and offices are closed to the public, but orders can still be placed over the phone 
and picked up from a pallet at outwards goods maintaining social distance. 

Please note we are operating with skeleton staff which allow us to supply all the consumables and 
urgent service to the primary industries, strictly following the recommendations of MPI and 
https://covid19.govt.nz/  

We are and we will be travelling one person per vehicle, we want to assure you that our team has 
been trained on all normal health and safety measures and for the unfortunate events covid-19 as 
well. 

Normal orders can be placed with your sales representative, Customer Service (09) 275 7488 and  
email (info@minipack.co.nz). These orders will be shipped as normal. 

 

Please respect the advice on social isolation when possible and let’s get through this situation as 
soon as possible. 

Minipack Quickshrink Ltd. 

 

 

 


